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Subject: Application for membership of the Industrial Emissions Directive
(IED) Article 13 Forum

Dear Ms Veras,

Thank you for your letter of 12 February 2013 (our ref. Ref. Ares(2013)214080)
expressing your interest in the work of the IED Article 13 Forum, and the Technical
Working Group (TWG) of the Waste Treatments BREF.

I hereby inform you that the request of your organisation to become a member of this
expert group has been accepted and your organisation has been added to the list of
members. You have been added as the representative of your organisation, and the
address vanya.veras@municipalwasteeurope.eu will be used for correspondence. Should
contact details or your representative change, please inform us at the following email
address: anne.du-bois-denghien@ec.europa.eu.

You can find information on this expert group at the following link:
http://ec.europa.ceu/transparency/regexpert/index.cfm?do=groupDetail.groupDetail&grou

pID=2611

In accordance with section 4.4.1 of Commission Implementing Decision 2012/119/EU of
10 February 2012 laying down rules concerning guidance on the collection of data and
on the drawing up of BAT reference documents and on their quality assurance referred to
in Directive 2010/75/EU of the European Parliament and of the Council on industrial
emissions, "The experts for each TWG are nominated by the representatives in the
Forum. To this end, Forum members send the names and contact details of their TWG
nominees to the EIPPCB."

Yours sincerely,

arl Falkenberg
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